
Congress of the United States
house of Representatives
Washington, D.C.  20515

January 30, 1978

Mr. Stu Eizenstat
Assistant to the President
   for Domestic Affairs & Policy
The White House
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Stu:

Although I know that you and your staff have limited time for leisure reading, I would 
like to draw your attention to this article from Financial World.  It is a good description of the 
mess which the secutities industry has gotten into, aided by the SEC.

With best wishes, I remain

Sincerely,

John W. Jenrette, Jr.
Member of Congress
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Enclosure


